Dear Mr. Hoover:

Thank you for your very nice note about my resignation. It was very kind of you to write, and I appreciate your generous words. It has been a real pleasure to me to have a chance to see more of you in our work together on the Dominican Republic in recent months, and I would like to add that I am grateful for the strong and continuous help which we have had in this office from all your colleagues over the years.

Sincerely,

McGeorge Bundy

Honorable J. Edgar Hoover
Director
Federal Bureau of Investigation
United States Department of Justice
Washington, D. C.